
Mayor Message – Cockburn reopens

Hello again. As WA moves into phase two of easing COVID-19 restrictions some of the 
City’s facilities are preparing for a limited reopening over the next two weeks. 

While ensuring visitors are limited to 20 people at all times and with various other 
restrictions in place the City’s three libraries, sporting reserves and the Cockburn Youth 
Centre will reopen from Monday the 18th May. 

Cockburn ARC and community facilities like community halls and centers are preparing to 
reopen from Monday 25th May. 

BBQ, water fountains and public toilets will be ready for use by the 28th of May. 

We know you are looking forward to the reopening of playgrounds and skate parks but the 
State Government has said these won’t open until phase three, which won’t come into 
effect until at least mid-June according to its road Map Back to Recovery. 

Please be patient with us a little longer. 

Please remember to practice social distancing and follow the health instructions of our 
staff at these facilities as we slowly move back to normal. 

As always stay up to date with the latest information on the City’s website

We are all in this together. Stay safe and thank you.
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